
 
Mrs. Roberson’s Monthly News 

February, 2018 

The weather did not cooperate with our Catholic Schools week activities.  However, we were 

still able to squeeze in a few things and we enjoyed getting a break from our school work.    

Please remember to sign and return your child’s spelling pre-test each week.  The test needs 

to be returned to school on the day of the test with your signature and the misspelled words 

written 5 times on the back.  These are worth points that will affect their grades. 

Homework and Spelling words can be found on the homework page of the St. Chris website 

each week.  Be sure to check there if you need a copy of the spelling words. 

Important Notes 

Plunge into Fitness Challenge logs will be sent home with your student this week.  This is a way 

for them to earn a free admission ticket to Raging Waves Waterpark.  Your child will need to 

exercise 30 minutes each day for a total of 25 hours.  The minutes/hours must be logged and 

the fitness log is due back to school NO later than Monday, April 8. 

Valentine Parties will take place on Friday, February 14.  More details will be sent home soon. 

Six Flags Read to Succeed reading logs were sent home and are due back to school by February 

27.  Your child must read 6 hours (360 minutes) to receive a free ticket.  Logs received after 

February 27 will NOT be accepted.  

We do not have school on Monday, February 18 in honor of Presidents Day.  Enjoy the long 

weekend! 

This Month 

Spotlight on Religion:  We begin our preparation for Communion.  We will also learn about 

God’s healing love and the word of God. 

Spotlight on Language Arts:  We will work on contractions and pronouns, adjectives and 

adverbs and past present and future tense.   

Spotlight on Math: We just finished up Metric Measurement and will begin Mental Math. 

Spotlight on Science & Social Studies:  We will finish up Animal Life Cycles in Science and we 

will also study American symbols and presidents in Social Studies. 



Spotlight on Reading:  We will begin our new SUPER Magazine, Color Crazy.  Throughout the 

month we will also work on visualization with the book Where the Wild Things Are and 

compare and contrast books on the same subject with different points of view. 


